
25th October 2018 

Global Youth Forum 2018 

Six secondary students travelled to Germany to participate in the Global Youth Forum of the 

Global Education Fair in Europe (GEFE) in early October. 

The Global Youth Forum is a platform for students to present their views on the development of 

the earth and the humankind. Students from China, U.S.A, Korea, Indonesia, Philippines and 

other places gather together to exchange ideas on humanity subjects through various 

educational and cultural activities and discussions. Our teens gave a presentation to share their 

strategies of environmental protection in the forum and staged a music performance in the 

German Night and Asian Cultural Night. The act was highly appreciated by the audience. 

The forum was co-hosted by the Global Christian School in Korea, which visited our school 

earlier and extended to us an invitation to the forum. 

 

 



 

 

 


